
Spring
Term ONE

Welcome to our class newsletter for this half term.  
We are excited to share with you our learning journey.

We will be focusing on writing a
newspaper article and a narrative in

our new CLPE class text. We will
applying basic punctuation and

developing our independent
writing including the use of

conjunctions. 

In English...

SDG 6 Clean Water and
Sanitation

We will be learning about
the importance of

conserving water and its
importance on our health. 

In Maths...
We will be focusing on multiplication

and division, focusing on number
facts of the 2, 5 and 10 times tables.

We will learn how to show these facts
and solve calculations using arrays.

In Science...

We will be learning about
the importance of hygiene,

everyday materials and food
chains.

In Geography...

We will be learning
about and comparing
local water sources,
including locating

them on a map.

In History...

We will learning about Sir
Joseph William Bazalgette

and the history of the
sewerage system.

In Art...
 

We will creating
images using a

variety of different
media.

In Music...

We will be learning how to
compose and perform using
instruments to make sounds

of the sea.

In PE...

We will be learning
how to play Netball.

In DT...

We will be learning how to
design and make a slider

and lever.

In French...

We will learning about
where we live using

vocabulary for different
shops.

In Online Safety...

We will learn how to
manage information

online including privacy
and security.

In PSCHE...

We will be learning
about about healthy
and safer lifestyles,
including hygiene.

In Religious Education...

We will be learning
about Islam and how
some Muslims show

Allah is compassionate
and merciful.

Other News:

PE days are Tuesdays and
Thursdays. Please ensure
your child has a change of
clothes and shoes in case it
rains on a PE day. Please
bring a warm jumper as we
will continue whatever the
weather.

PE

Homework

Please ensure your child brings a water
bottle and warm, waterproof coat to
school every day.

We encourage children to bring a pencil
case to school, including the following:
-pencils
-ruler
-rubber
-sharpener
-coloured pencils

Important

If you need to contact the Year 2 team, please email
year2@buckdenacademy.org

Year 2

In Computing...

We will be learning
common uses of

technology,  how use
emails and recognise
acceptable behaviour

online.

Please read at home with your child at least three
times a week. Reading diaries will be checked on
Mondays to monitor this. We encourage you to read
your child's colour banded book three times. These
will be changed on Mondays and Thursdays. Please
read as much additional literature as possible. This
could be magazines, chapter books, audiobooks,
etc. These can all be logged in reading records.

Please read our class blogs- we share our highlights
of the week and our learning journeys. Please
complete the talk homework and practise the
weekly spellings.

Maths homework:
Abacus 3x 20 min a
week

Maths homework: Abacus (click here) 3 x 20 min per
week 

Click Here

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/7/files/CBD59DFD2747B013EFCAFFFAB55367E4.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/11870C949EC8F9F29DE36006905BB92C.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/7/files/CBD59DFD2747B013EFCAFFFAB55367E4.pdf

